
 
 
Dear Valued Client of Saugerties Animal Hospital, 

We are excited to announce that Saugerties Animal Hospital is taking a step towards environmental 
sustainability by transitioning to a cloud-based software system. This move will help us reduce our 
paper usage and streamline our operations for a more efficient and eco-friendly practice. 

As we make this transition, we kindly ask for your patience and understanding. The migration to the 
new system may affect the timeliness of our check-in and check-out processes temporarily. 
However, please rest assured that we are working diligently to minimize any disruptions and ensure 
a smooth transition. 

In addition to going green, we will also be updating our records to ensure that we have the most 
accurate information to reach you regarding your pet's health and appointments. Your pet's well-
being remains our top priority, and this update will help us provide even better care for them. 

Please note that the new software will be implemented starting April 30, 2024. During this time, we 
will also be updating our prices to better reflect the pricing in our area. We appreciate your 
understanding and support as we continue to improve our services for you and your furry family 
members. 

Thank you for entrusting Saugerties Animal Hospital with your pet's care. If you have any questions 
or concerns about these changes, please don't hesitate to contact us at (845) 246-6150. 

 

Sincerely, 

The staff at Saugerties Animal Hospital  


